
 

 

 

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

LINDENHURST PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

LINDENHURST, NEW YORK 

 

 

 TO:  Principals, Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, TAL, LASA, CSEAs 

  Nurses, Aides, and Head Custodians    
  

 FROM: Daniel E. Giordano 

 

 DATE: February 26, 2015  
 

 RE: Board of Education Special Meeting 

      

 

 

The following actions were taken by the Board of Education at its Special Meeting held on  

February 25, 2015.  Please inform the appropriate staff members in your building of the actions which 

pertain to them. 

 

 

1. The following Superintendent’s recommended High School field trips were approved:   
 

 Approximately fifty (50) English students will travel to NYC on June 6, 2015 to see 

 “On the Town” at the Lyric Theatre.  Transportation will be via train.  

                               

Approximately twenty (20) Music students will travel to NYC to see a performance of 

Mendelsohn’s “Midsummer Night’s Dream” at Lincoln Center on March 4, 2015.            

Transportation will be via train. 

 

2.     Approved the 2015-2016 School Year calendar. 

 

3.     Accepted Mr. Rick Vine’s donation of $127.00.  (Donation represents the total sum of  

    Mr. Vine’s NYS Property Tax Refund, which was issued as a result of the District’s Budget  

    remaining under the tax cap.)   Donation is to be used as determined by the Board of Education. 

 

4.     Employee named and discussed in the Executive Session is suspended  without pay for three  

           days effective Tuesday, March 3, 2015 through Thursday, March 5, 2015.     

 

5.     Schedules were approved as presented. 

 

6.     Superintendent’s Report: 

    

  Warrants #7-Regular-January, 2015 Report. 

 

  

 

                                                   *          *          * 


